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Dear Oliver Caswell, 
 
Re: Freedom of Information Act 2000 
       Primary Care Rebates 
              
Thank you for your information request indicated in bold below, which has now been 
considered under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 by NHS Cheshire Clinical 
Commissioning Group (CCG). I am able to provide you with the following information 
and responses.  
 

You asked:  
 

I would like to request the following information with regards to primary 
rebates schemes that have been signed by your CCG/ Board in the past 12 
months. 
 
1) Are there any signed for any of the following products, and if so, which 
ones: 
 
Insulins (basal, bolus and premix) 
GLP-1 (i.e Trulicity) 
DPP-IV (i.e Januvia or Onglyza) 
SGLT-2 (I.e Invokana) 
Growth Hormones (norditropin; omnitrope; Genotropin; humatrope; 
nutropinAq; Saizen) 

 
2) What are the start and finish dates (or ongoing if open ended)? 
 
3) Which rebates are independent? or are they aligned to PrescQIPP? 

 
Our response: 
 

1 – 3) NHS Cheshire CCG has not signed primary care rebate schemes for any 
of the above listed products in the past twelve months. 
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You asked:  

 
4) What is the total number of primary rebate schemes (any included) that 
your CCG/ Board has signed? 
 

Our response: 
 

4) NHS Cheshire CCG has a total of four primary care rebate schemes that it 
has signed up to in the past twelve months. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns, wish to request a review of our response or are 
unhappy with the service you have received in relation to this Freedom of Information 
request, please do not hesitate to contact the Freedom of Information Requests team; 
details provided at the top of this letter.  
 
If you request a review of our response and are not content with the subsequent 
outcome, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.   
Generally, the Information Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have 
exhausted the Freedom of Information review procedure provided by NHS Cheshire 
Clinical Commissioning Group.  
 
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Matthew Cunningham 
Director of Governance and Corporate Development 
NHS Cheshire Clinical Commissioning Group 
 

 

Re- Use of Information 
 

Most of the information that we provide in response to Freedom of Information Act 2000 request will be 
subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by NHS Cheshire CCG. The 
copyright in other information may be owned by another person or organisation, as indicated on the 
information itself. 
 

You are free to use any information supplied for your own non-commercial research or private study 
purposes. The information may also be used for any other purpose allowed by a limitation or exception 
in copyright law, such as news reporting.  However, any other type of re-use, for example by publishing 
the information in analogue or digital form, including on the internet, will require the permission of the 
copyright owner.  Therefore, you must ensure that you gain our permission before reproducing any 
information. You may need a licence from us for this. 
 


